June 10th 2010

Dear Mr. Jorgenson,

Unfortunately I will not be able to take the .7 position for a behavior Interventionist. I am truly sorry for any inconvenience I have caused to your school and your district in deciding not to take your position at Millburn West. I was offered a newly created position within SEDOL to work as a Behavior/Instruction Interventionist for some of our most difficult students. This position will utilize my skills learned at Glenkirk as well as my most recent ones. It was not easy to make this decision and had I a guarantee of full-time work at Millburn I would still be struggling. Please know that if there is anything I can do to help please free to call me at 847-751-2381.

Sincerely,

Carol Milazzo

Carol Milszo